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March 21, 2011

Mr. Jim Woodward

California Energy Commission
1516 Ninth Street MS-20
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Sir:

Azusa is hereby re-filing its 2009 Form S-2 to more accurately reflect Azusa’s past and
projected power resources. We realized that clarification and re-filing of this S-2 was
necessary as we became aware of its use as a major source document for GHG modeling in
California.

Additionally, although CEC does not require Azusa to submit 10-year plans, Azusa is
including its 2009 10-year plan in this re-filing to provide yet more clarity on its future power

supply plans.

The California Energy Commission has been great to work with in the power supply area and
we look forward to a quick acceptance of this document.

If T can provide any further information or assistance to you in this mater, please let me
know.

Sincerely,

Yarek Lehr
Assistant Director of Resources Management
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